

Leedon Lower School PTA Highfield Road Leighton Buzzard LU7 3LZ 01525 374713 leedonpta@gmail.com

Registered Charity No. 1038851

05/05/2022

## PTA Fun Bingo Night - Friday 20th May - 7.30pm

Dear Parents & Carers.

Eyes down and dabbers ready!! The PTA would like to invite you to our first Bingo Night on Friday 20<sup>th</sup> May in the school hall, at 7.30pm

This is a great chance to meet others and raise money for the school whilst having some fun. It costs just £1 entry per person (**only payable via the Teachers2Parents App in advance**) and then £5 per book of Bingo cards on the night. (Cash only please). Dabbers will also be for sale on the night and we'll finish the night off with a roll the £1 game so bring your coins too!

Please bring your own drinks (alcohol permitted) glasses and nibbles, so why not get a babysitter and come along! Finally, please also bring along a bottle as a prize donation on the night.

Space is limited so please book your seat via the Parents2Teachers App. Please note this is an adults only event.

If you have any questions please email us at leedonpta@gmail.com or pop in to the school office.

Thank you and I hope to see you at Bingo!!

Felicity Leadbeater PTA Secretary